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BIS HQ/ADMNI/Circular (28)/2022
Date: 19 January 2022

BUREAU OF INDIAN STANDARDS
(Administration Department)

CIRCULAR

Subject: Intimation regarding COVID-19 person in BIS HQs —reg.

It has been informed by CMD-2 vide their e-mail dated 19.01.2022 and MED
Department vide their e-mail dated 18.01.2022 that the following officials are found
COVID-19 positive as detailed below:

Sl. | Name Designation | Department | COVID-19 | Last
No. positive dat( attended
office
1. | Smt. Meenal Passi | Head CMD-2 19.01.2022 | 17.01.2022
Shri Himanshu Sc-B MED 17.01.2022 | 12.01.2022
z. All officials of these departments and other are advised to take preventive

measures, if they came in contact of above said officials to strict follow the instructions
of Ministry of Health and Family Welfare circulated by DoPT vide OM No. 11013/09/2014-
Estt.A.lll dated 05.06.2020 to prevent spread of COVID-19 and applicable from time to
time.

3. GSD (General Service Department) department is requested to kindly sanitize the

above Departments of Head Quarter at the earliest.
b

(Sandeep Meena)
Director (Administration)
Our Ref: ADMN/02/62/2022

Circulated to: All employees of BIS HQs for information through BIS Intranet.



